
Drop-in Center News
  Thanks to everyone who attended our outing at China Buffet. A good time was
had by all!  As the weather becomes colder, please remember that we offer a
warm, friendly place to connect and socialize. Please stop in to enjoy a beverage
and a treat! We have a new relaxation area for any who just want to "chill". Come
in and check it out!
We will be promoting a tee shirt design competition to represent our Drop In
Center. Please submit any designs you create to the Center by December 7th. The
governing board will review and vote on the creations on December 8th. A prize
will be awarded to the winning artist. Also, keep in mind that we continue to seek
out new members for the board. A stipend is paid for attending meetings.
The Center will be closed on November 24 and 25 due to the holiday.  I'm sorry for
any inconvenience this causes.  
Thank you, Jodi T. for keeping our Center clean and sanitized. 
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Please refer to the calendar for all groups and activities. We also have a Facebook
page and a web site, (www.communitypartnersdropin.org)           

 We will be having BINGO, (with prizes) on Monday, November 7.  Community
members will be teaching arts and crafts on the 14th and the 28th. If you would like

to share your talents and creativity, please contact Mel. All materials will be provided. 
On Tuesdays we continue to build enlightenment and support with "coffee talk". 

Monday the 21st, we will again attempt an "escape room" game. Our last one proved
to be quite challenging and lots of laughs! Movie day will be November 11. Contact
me with any suggestions of new release movies you would like to see. Please keep

checking the Facebook page, website and newsletter for new groups and activities as
they are added.

Important Events and
Meetings

Western Prairie LAC will be
meeting November 17th at

11:00. The meeting will be held
at Western Prairie Human

Services building.



Drop-In Center
Hours:



10:00 a.m.-3:00
p.m. Weekdays

except
Wednesdays.

Contact:
125 Minnesota Ave. East

Glenwood, MN 56334
(320) 634-0888

Melanie Hanson, Program
Coordinator

mhanson@solutionsinpractice.org


